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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
Telephone: 01944/728286; E-mail:- admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk ;  
 

“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  

NEWSLETTER March 24th 2023 
                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
  
                
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Wednesday 29th March – Easter Menu, see box  
Thursday 30th March – Pop up library  please bring 
Norton library books and library cards to swap your 
book for the holidays. 
Friday 31st March – Easter service 1:30pm – all 
welcome.  
 
Dates for next term are available on the website and 
on Dojo. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 
 

WELL DONE FROM MRS WELLS 
We are always on the lookout for superstars! 
Next week, I will be looking for super manners, I know 
there will be lots of super moments to celebrate. 
 

 

A LOVELY COMMENT RECEIVED THIS WEEK 
I think Dojo is a really good way of keeping in 
touch with school. I like the photos we get and 
updates as it’s a way of finding out what’s 
happening at school. I like all the events that are 
put on. 

 NORTON POP LIBRARY VISITS 
The Norton Hive Pop up library at school will be on 
Thursday 30th March. Please bring your book back to 
swap for another choice. We hope this will get 
everyone enjoying a wide variety of books. Remember 
your book to return and bring your library card, 
without these, swaps cannot be made. 

 

  

 

EASTER SERVICE 
Come along and join our Easter Story and Celebration 
Service at All Saints' Church, West Heslerton on 
FRIDAY 31ST MARCH at 1:30pm. All children will take 
part in this event. The Friends' raffle will be drawn. 
Pupils will be able to go directly home from church 
with their parents and families at the end of this 
service should families wish to collect them. Please 
note there will be no snacks on Friday morning as we 
will be at church. 
 

EAST BARNBY REMINDER 
Polite reminder balance due April 28th, please pay on 
Parent Pay. 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS CLUB PLACES 
Sports Club places have been confirmed by Dojo.  
 

PAPER SHREDDING 
The school office has lots of paper shredding – please 
let us know if you have small pets that could use this for 
bedding! 

 

BOOK BAGS 
Please do not bring book bags to school next Friday 31st 
March. We will be attending the Easter Service at 
Church. 
 

PE KITS 
Please can we ask that all children attend school on 
their PE days in PE kit. PE kit consists of a white 
sports T-shirt (no collar), black sports leggings or 
shorts. Children may choose to wear tracksuits in 
cooler weather on PE days. The PE day for Badger 
Wood next term is Tuesday and Keeper Wood will 
have PE on Tuesdays. Farthing Wood will have PE on 
different days due to other  curriculum events. This 
will help prepare the children for variations they will 
experience at secondary school. These days will 
always be written into planners by the children.  
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KEEPER WOOD 
 
FOREST SCHOOLS 
The children completed their instructions to follow a 
route. Using clues, another team had to follow the 
instructions to see if they could find their way to the 
end. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BADGER WOOD 
 
PE 
We practiced rolling and tracking a range of balls, 
before moving onto rolling a ball along a line and 
stopping it before the end. 
 

 
 
In Maths the Year 1s have been using Base 10 to find 
out how many tens and ones there are in different 
numbers. Good job everyone! 
 

 

FARTHING WOOD 

         

 
Impressed printing in Art using oil paints, rollers and 
trays to begin our William Morris inspired patterns. 
 

 
 
We spent our afternoon weaving using our frames 
and dyed wool from last week. Some amazing 
patterns were created. One was even turned into a 
wrist band!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SENT HOME 

• After school club booking form and voucher 
for the summer term 

• Parking letter for those that haven’t returned 
the form 

• Judo Club free voucher 

  

 

JUDO 
We have been lucky to have Ryedale Judo Club join 
us last week and this week. All children have seen a 
demonstration and taken part in some simple basic 
moves. Attached is a free voucher for Ryedale Judo 
Club should your child wish to investigate this 
Olympic sport further. 
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NYCC FEAST 

FEAST brings the fun to the school holidays, offering 

loads of different activities for everyone to take part 

in. 

All children and young people across North Yorkshire 

can get involved in a range of sessions, with free 

places and a free lunch for those on benefits-related 

Free School Meals, thanks to funding from the 

Department for Education.  

To see all the fantastic activities on offer and learn 

more about how to claim a free place, visit the FEAST 

website 

There is so much to choose from – come and take a 

look at what’s on! 

Thank you for your ongoing enthusiasm and support! 

We hope that the FEAST sessions will provide a 

welcome opportunity for children to socialise, learn 

new skills and stay active over the Easter holidays. 

The FEAST programme is provided by North Yorkshire 

Together, commissioned by North Yorkshire County 

Council and funded by the Department for Education. 

If you have any questions at all, please contact us 

at hello@northyorkshiretogether.co.uk Thank you! 

From the North Yorkshire Together team. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1HW8Q-34L2U7-1BN7YW-1/c.aspx
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